
        SANGHAMITRA SCHOOL 
 

 

ONLINE /OFFLINE REGISTRATION FOR ADMISSION 2024-2025 
                                                                                          

Dear Parents,  

 

Registration for the admissions into the academic year 2024-2025 is closed. 

 

Thank you for your participation. Admissions for the sibling category were 

completed on July 1st in school. Parents came with all the necessary 

documentation and registered their children.  

 

The link for Online admissions was open on July 1st Saturday and parents 

registered their ward.  

 

Admissions are taken into LKG and Class I. All the registrations will be 

scrutinized keeping the age criteria in mind. The short-listed registrations will 

be contacted in the month of December. 

 

An online draw will be held in the first week of January 2024. The school office 

will be contacting the registered parents.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and participation 
 

 


